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 Nashpal John OBJ2015/3445/P 30/07/2015  12:52:19 Ty I strongly object to this application, on three grounds.

1) The proposed height of building is not in keeping with the area, especially on the east side of 

Kilburn high road.This would be by far the highest building in Iverson Road.

2) There are a lot of rubbish disposal issues, made worse already with the conversion of the top 3 flats 

of 2a Iverson Road, this development does not provide a space for the residents to dispose of their 

rubbish safely.

3) There is a big need of affordable housing in the area and I feel that the developers are trying to go 

around the large development rules by submitting within the space of 18 months three   separate 

planning applications, that would achieve a total of 10 units, thus I believe there should be at least 2 

affordable units.
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